
Dear Vendor, 

We are committed to providing you with more benefits in 2023.

As part of that commitment, we are launching the Urban Outfitters Early Payment Program to enable you to 
receive early invoice payments by offering a small discount.  

Our goal is to provide your company with a simple, low-cost way to improve cash flow. 

The technology and support for this program are provided by our partner C2FO. Payments will still come 
directly from URBN / Urban Outfitters, Inc. via your current remittance process and with no changes to 
existing terms.  

You can activate your account by visiting urbanoutfitters.c2fo.com. If you have questions, the C2FO support 
team is ready to help you.  

Thank you for your continued partnership with Urban Outfitters, Inc. and its subsidiaries 

(Anthropologie, Free People, FPMovement, Nuuly, Terrain, Urban Outfitters and Menus and Venues brands).

Ed Paolella 

Chief Accounting Officer

Urban Outfitters, Inc. 
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